
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Clinton County Sheriff David N. Favro announces on 
Tuesday February 16, 2010 the Police Benevolent 
Association of the Sheriff’s Office patrol division ­ will 
partner with the North County Regional Blood Center ­ 
in an effort to secure blood donations. 

A blood drive will be held from 1:00p.m. – 4:00p.m. at 
the Clinton County Sheriff’s office – 25 McCarthy 
Drive.  The drive is open to the public. 

Clinton County Sheriff David N. Favro encourages 
citizens to give the gift of life by donating blood in the 
Training Room of the Clinton County Sheriffs Office. 

The Sheriff’s Office regularly conducts blood drives in 
partnership with the North Country Regional Blood 
Center.  The center is a service of CVPH Medical 
Center. 
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